
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Stockholder:  

 
YOUR VOTE IS IMPORTANT TO YOUR INVESTMENT 

 
Your vote is urgently needed at the DermTech, Inc. Annual Meeting of Stockholders 

to be held on Wednesday, May 31, 2023. 
 
According to our records, you have not yet submitted your instructions.  We would 

appreciate you being represented at the Stockholder’s Meeting. 
 
We’ve made significant progress in 2023 bringing our potentially life-saving test to 

patients across the U.S., and we need your vote to continue to expand our technology, 
improve access to our test and grow our business in the future.  

 
A majority favorable vote of all shareholders is required for approval.  By voting 

today, you not only have your vote represented, but will help avoid the added costs of 
adjourning the meeting if an insufficient number of votes are not received. 

 
EASY WAYS TO ALLOW YOUR VOTE TO BE COUNTED 

 
For your convenience, we have provided you with the enclosed proxy voting form to 

submit your vote today.   
 

If you have any questions or prefer to vote with a live agent, please contact our 
voting and tabulation agent. 

 
Mediant Communications Inc. 
toll-free, at 1-877-414-8105 

Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern 
 

Thank you and we appreciate your vote! 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 

Kevin Sun 

Chief Financial Officer 


